
 

Dear Colleagues, Subscribers 

Now you face our new issue of the Iranian Journal of Otorhinolaryngology prepared 

and distributed in English, the language which most of us study through and make our 

correspondence with colleagues around the world. With this journal being published 

in an international format, we are able to communicate better with our colleagues and 

subscribers in Iran and abroad, and we hope this will raise the level and the quality of 

our presentations and give us a better chance for sharing our experiences. 

On the other hand, I know that a lot of articles and reports of our works and 

experiences are being published outside the country in journals which are mostly out 

of the access of our subscribers. I believe we shall not deprive the younger generation 

of otorhinolaryngologists of this precious volume of scientific work done by domestic 

researchers and instructors. This awareness will surely raise the self confidence in our 

young colleagues and give all of us a better look to the future of our field. The change 

that we have made in the current issue is make a new part entitled “Short Paper”. In 

this part we are going to accept your short case reports, imaging cases, letters to the 

editor, comments on the published articles, How you do a certain procedure, etc. 

These writings should not exceed 380 words. 

So on behalf of our editorial board, I do wish assistance and cooperation from all of 

you to help each other to strengthen your own  journal by supplying quality works and 

persuading others to submit their manuscripts as well. 

 

 

Looking forward to your excellence. 

 

Editor-in-Chief  

Nematollah Mokhtari Amir Majdi 


